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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Raymore Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing in the Harrelson Room 

of Centerview, 227 Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri, on Tuesday, June 16, 2020 

at 6 p.m. on the following items: 

 

1. An application filed by John Velasquez, owner of the property located at 712 

Meadow Lane, requesting a variance to allow the installation of a privacy 

fence to be built at the property line along Country Lane, currently not 

allowed by the City Code code.  

 

The public is encouraged to attend the meeting.  Additional information regarding 

these applications, including legal descriptions, plot plans and staff reports are 

available for public inspection in the office of the Development Services 

Department.  For additional information please contact the department at 

816-331-1803. 

 

 


